
Public SafetyPublic Safety
The City Commission is asking Helena
residents to decide on a mill levy and
bond to meet the City’s public safety

service needs. Voters will be
presented two questions related to
public safety on the June 4, 2024

Primary Election ballot. See the back
for more information.

Educational materials paid for by the City of Helena.
City of Helena, City Attorney Rebecca Dockter

316 N Park Ave, Helena MT 59601

Mill Levy & Bond



Learn More
www.helenamt.gov/public-safety-vote/

Get the FACTS
before you VOTE.

The Fire Department doesn’t have
a station North of the train tracks.

The Police Department’s Patrol
Division hasn’t increased staffing
in 20 years.

Fire Department calls for service
have increased 892% since the
second station was opened in 1979.

A Bond is proposed for
construction of a new Fire Station.

A Mill Levy is proposed to add Police
Department staff and Firefighters.


